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Mayor’s Office 
Gerard Neugebauer, Mayor 

1755 Town Park Blvd – PO Box 278, Green, Ohio 44232-0278 

Phone (330) 896-6602    Fax (330) 896-6612 

 

 
To:   Green City Council       

From:   Mayor Gerard Neugebauer 

Date:   October 6, 2020 

Re:  2020 Board of Zoning Appeals 

   

 

Board of Zoning Appeals 

There has been a vacancy on the Board of Zoning Appeals since the resignation of Joel Reed on July 24, 2020.  Mr. Reed’s 

term runs through the end of 2021.  I ask for Councils approval at the October 13, 2020 council meeting of my appointment 

of Samer Awadallah to the vacant seat on the Board of Zoning Appeals serving out the remainder of Mr. Reed’s term.   
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